                    Grade Five News
MARCH 2012

I hope everyone has had a great March Break and ready to get back to work.  In our first few weeks together in Language Arts we have been busy getting into the routine of Daily 5.  The students have opportunity to read, read to someone, work on writing and word work.  We have talked about reading strategies such as checking for understanding and backing up to reread.  In Writer’s Workshop students are writing about personal experiences. We have talked about coming up with topics and ideas as well as the importance of adding details.  We have also talked about the capitalization rules.  

In math the students have learned strategies to solve multiplication (45 x 57) and division (451 ÷ 3).  Now, we will be using our strategies to solve and create word problems.  We will continue to work on patterns and graphs as well as begin fractions and decimals.  Please continue to practice those math facts!

In Science we are working on and learning about matter and the states of matter – solids, liquids, and gases. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The students are enjoying their weekly visit from Cst. Adams delivering the DARE program.  The program is concluding in the coming weeks and every student is required to write a report.  The reports are due March 22nd.  Inglewood will have a DARE graduation for the students in early April.  Families are invited to attend their special ceremony.

Important Dates:
March 16th – Skating
March 19th – Report Cards Home
March 22nd – Evening Parent Teacher Conferences
March 23rd – No School, Afternoon Parent Teacher Conferences
April 4th – DARE Graduation at 10:30 am

Our classroom website address is http://www.mrskellyclassroom.weebly.com
I believe it is very important to communicate between home and school and will do my best to keep you informed. Should you have any questions, comments or concerns at anytime throughout the year, please contact me at the school at 738-6503 or by email denise.kelly@nbed.nb.ca.

Warm Regards,
Denise Kelly
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